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2009 Day of Triumph Financial Report 

 
 
 

Date: July 27, 2009 
 
Income: 

Club Store (tee-shirts): 
Cash (21x$15)    $315 
 

Raffle: 
Cash     $313 

 
Registration: 

Cash     $1230 
 

Membership: 
     Check #318 Rich Morrissette $20 

      Cash     $40 
      Total     $60 
Total receipts:     $1918  
 
Expenses: 

Trophies:     $641.00 
Tee-Shirts(24x9.98)   $238.80 
Miscs:     $44.83 
Larz Anderson:    $413($7 X 59 participants) 
The Sidran Institute.  (P.T.S.D)  $313 (proceed from Raffle)  

Total: Expense:     $1650.63 
 
 
Day’s proceeds:     $267.37 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted; 
 Rick Trowel         rev-b  
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Notice: A new Fall Event, hosted by Bob Lang 
 

 
1st Annual Fall Foliage and Farm Fest 
 
SUN October 4th, 2009, rain or shine 
 
Meet at the Burger King in Sturbridge, MA (on US20 westbound side) at  
10:30-ish. There is food and there are service stations at the start point. 
 
After schmoozing for 30 min. or so, we'll head off on a 50+ mile jaunt through  
central MA with stops at one or more local farms to try various fruit products.  
We'll stop for lunch about an hour or so into the tour (this will be a  
pay-your-way, sit-down lunch at a local eatery). From there we'll travel some  
more central Mass backroads and stop at another farm stand... Depending on  
interest and weather, we'll end the tour at a local ice cream stand. 
 
We've been driving a lot of miles at the location of the tour trying to find  
the smoothest roads and with a few small exceptions, we think we've found them.  
So this should be a fun jaunt through central MA. If the weather doesn't  
cooperate, we'll still do the tour. So, if you don't want to get your Triumph  
wet, please come anyway in the daily driver! And ask a friend to come to. A big  
turnout would be awesome. 
 
For planning purposes, please drop me a line sometime indicating your level of  
interest as this will help get the sit down lunch thing properly set up. Call  
me at 781-438-2568 or e-mail me at blang@mit.edu Last - if you want to caravan  
to Sturbridge, drop me a line as I'll be driving out there from Northborough,  
MA at 9:15 or so on the 4th. 
 
 
 

THANK YOU MATT! 
 
Speaking on behalf of all NET members:  Thank you Matt Hogan and your team of 
volunteers for an outstand Day of Triumph show. 
 
-Ed.




